
Guests
GSE TEAM Members headed to South Africa

Samantha Myer of Costco

Last Week

Lois Wilson, captain of the District’s GSE team 
and the other members met with us to describe 
their upcoming journey to South Africa. 

Announcements

Acting President Chet Gray inducted Wolmi Greene 
and Hank Custer as the newest members of our Club. 
Wolmi is a new member and Hank is a transfer from 
Falls Church. May 19 is McLean Day at Lewinsville 
Park. Ed Shahin is compiling a directory of McLean 
Rotary Members approved service providers. 

April 17, 2007             Paul Sawtell & David Coyle

Upcoming 
Speakers

April 24, 2007 

Engineers without Borders
“Sustainable Engineering/Humanitarian 
Projects”

Today’s Meeting

Sara Keenan Rohling
“Shelter House”

Shelter House will be represented by Sara Keenan 
Rohling, who serves on the Shelter House Board. 
She may be joined by Jewell Mikula, Executive 
Director of Shelter House.  Shelter House, www.
shelterhouse.org - a non profit dedicated for the 
last 25 years to supporting homeless families in 
Fairfax County through an integrated range of 
services (emergency housing, education, financial 
management and mental health services etc.)

Good Advice...
Before you criticize someone, you should walk a 
mile in their shoes. That way, when you criticize 
them, you’re a mile away and you have their 
shoes.

Happy Talk

Mike De La Rosa took umbrage at the misspelling 
of his last name in last week’s Wheel. John 
and Bob Rosenbaum attended the Masters in 
Augusta, GA and were amazed at the beauty 
of Augusta National. Bob Nath’s daughter 
will spend next semester at the University of 
Lyon. Chuck Thornton is hosting Chesterbrook 
Chats at Temple Rodef Shalom Ed Shahin will 
entertain on the piano. Lynda Williams notes 
that Fairfax Rotary is hosting a Golf Tournament 
to benefit CASA, her employer. Ed Holman went 
to Atlantic City and all he did was go to church, 
he’ll gamble on the next trip. Ed Shahin went 
to Niagara Falls, to visit his recuperating sister. 
Hank Custer is happy to be in the club. 


